
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

Attorney Trust Account Depositories – Removal of  

Greater Alliance Federal Credit Union from the List 
 

 

The following change is made to the Approved Trust Account Depositories         

List published by Notice dated February 2, 2024: 

 

Greater Alliance Federal Credit Union is removed at 

the institution’s request.  The removal is effective on 

February 10, 2025. 

 

 Attorneys whose trust account is in the Greater Alliance Federal Credit Union 

should move their account to another bank on the approved list. 

 

       Johanna Barba Jones 

       Director 

       Office of Attorney Ethics 

 

Dated:   January 10, 2025  


